
AIMS Admissions notification dates    

Our Baltimore/Annapolis area schools have a long tradition of seeking to maintain consistent, 
coordinated dates, and AIMS is happy to help support that effort.  
 
Based on the collaboration and collegiality of AIMS Schools, admissions officers will mail 
decision letters and notify applicants via phone or email on the recommended February decision 
dates.   

In the case of inclement weather, the notification dates and times will remain intact.     

 
For 2020 admissions cycle: 
 
All applicants (including legacies and siblings) may receive admissions notification starting at 
4:00 PM on Thursday, February 20, 2020.  
 

• U.S. Mail - decision letters/packets mailed on Thursday, February 20, 2020. 
• Email, phone, or personal delivery - notification sent no earlier than 4:00 PM on 

Thursday, February 20, 2020.   As in the past, we ask that you not disrupt the school day 
by making phone calls to families during school hours, because families inevitably text 
their children and distract students from the academic work of the day. 

• Return date for enrollment contracts two weeks later, on Friday, March 6, 2020   

 
These dates follow a similar pattern to the dates from this year.  We hope that these dates will 
serve our schools and, most important, our applicant families and their children. 
 
 
Similar dates for consideration for future years would be as follows:  

Year Friday notification date* 
Contracts returned (two weeks 

later) 
2021 Friday, February 19th March 5th 

   
2022 Friday, February 18th March 4th 

   
2023 Friday, February 17th March 3rd 

   
2024 Friday, February 16th March 1st 

   
*email and mail on Thursday after 4:00 p.m. would still be applicable 


